
From: Ron Hosking 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Message: 
 
To: The Inquiry Secretary, Ms Samantha Mannette, JSCEM 
 
Dear Ms Mannette, 
 
Please accept this submission for the JSCEM's Inquiry into the 2010 Federal Election. 
 
I am an Australian citizen living in Norway and I have been living outside Australia for more 
than 5 years. 
 
I am not currently on the Commonwealth electoral roll.I would very much like to vote in 
Australian Federal Elections.  
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